
 

 

 

 

I HOPE YOU AL ENJOYED THE HOLIDAY BREAK!  WELCOM BACK!   

 

This month we will continue to explore 

distance and travel as we “travel”  all the way 

to Antarctica.  Can we drive there? What will 

we find there?    We will also explore 

snowflake formation and make our own 

with various materials.  We will look at 

the parts of  Winter Clothing and how we 

use it to ADAPT to the cold.   

Our art exploration will include unconventional 

material sculpture and photography art.   

Thank you for your continued support.   

Miss Debbie & Miss Savannah  

January 2022 newsletter  
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   
H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R !  

I m poRT AN T ALL  SCH OOL  DAT ES  AN D REMIN DERS  

 
F r i d a y  1 / 1 4  – S c h o o l  S p i r i t  D r e e s  U p  D a y  ( A l o h a  F r i d a y )  

 

M o n d a y  1 / 1 7 — H u m a n  R i g h t s  D a y  ( s c h o o l  c l o s e d )  

 

W e d n e s d a y  1 / 1 9 — K i n d e r g a r t e n  I n - H o u s e  F i e l d  T r i p  

 

S a t u r d a y  1 / 2 2 — O p e n  H o u s e  1 0 a m — 1 1 a m  

 

T h u r s d a y  1 / 2 7 — P a r e n t  C u r r i c u l u m  E v e n t  ( S i l e n t  J o u r n e y )  

 


